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Director’s Order                            12/2014 
 
 
 
 
 

The Removal of Stickers and Posters 
 

The project of IOCB complex reconstruction and construction began 24 months ago. On April 7, 2014 

we took over the new Building B and the reconstructed NE wing of Building A from the main 

contractor within Stage I of the project. This project creates high-quality and world-class working 

conditions. 

 

The Institute is entering a new stage and on June 19, 2014 (at 3 p.m.), the new premises will be 

officially opened to invited guests from among the scientific and journalistic communities and other 

important figures. During the ceremonial opening, the guests will be allowed to take a look around 

Building B (except for the laboratories). 

 

For the above-mentioned reason and also for safety reasons (the visual inspection of the rooms),  

I hereby ask everyone for the permanent but gentle removal of all posters and other stickers from 

the walls in the hallways and from the doors (both from the inside and the outside) in Building B as 

well as the NE wing of Building A by June 17, 2014 inclusive. 

 

 

 

Prague, June 10, 2014 

 

 

 

       RNDr. PhDr. Zdeněk Hostomský, CSc. 

         Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


